
Friday 8th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents, 

We are looking forward to the year ahead and getting to know the children and working 

with them.  To start us on this journey it would be super to know a little more about 

your child and how you feel we can support them as they settle in.  Please can you 

complete the attached form with your child and return to us by next Friday, 15th 

September 2023.   

We are not expecting your child to write their ideas on the sheet, they can be written 

by an adult, but we would appreciate if you sat with your child to discuss their ideas as 

we will be going through the sheet with your child and discussing them further.   

 

Some suggestions for answers: 

 

Things that are important to me – Family members (names), friends, pets, hobbies, 

favourite objects … 

Things that people like about me – I am kind, thoughtful, a good friend, helpful … 

How best to help me learn and develop – Give me lots of praise, show me pictures as 

prompts, give me one instruction at a time, let me have time to talk through my task 

with an adult before I begin, tell me I am doing well with my work… 

 

Thank you for your support, and we hope that you enjoy doing this task together.  We 

are looking forward to working with you and your child this year.  

 

Miss Tingay, Mrs Griffiths and Mrs Sully 

 



Name: _____________________________ 

 

 

 

 

 

Things that are important to me: 

Things that people like about me: 

How best to help me learn and develop: 


